
SQUIRREL HILL
INTERCHANGE

IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC

MEETING
The Pennsylvania Department
of  Transportation  (PennDOT),
in  cooperation  with  the
Federal  Highway
Administration  (FHWA),  will
host a public meeting for the
Squirrel  Hill  Interchange
Improvement  Project  on
Thursday,  February  20,  from
5:00  PM  to  7:00  PM  at
Greenfield Elementary School
(1  Alger  St.,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15207)  to  introduce  the
project and answer questions
from the community. The SR
376, Section A76 Squirrel Hill
Interchange  Improvement
Project is located in the City of
Pittsburgh, Allegheny County,
Pennsylvania.  The  project
begins on the Parkway East
(I-376)  just  west  of  the
Greenfield  Bridge  overpass
and continues eastward to the
entrance  to  the  Squirrel  Hill
Tunnel.  The  scope  of  work
includes the redesign of  the
Squirrel  Hill  Interchange  and
improvements  to  Forward
Avenue  south  of  Murray
Avenue,  and  Beechwood
Boulevard from Ronald Street
to Monitor Street. The project
will  include the rehabilitation
of  the  I-376  travel  lanes,
realignment  and
reconfiguration  of  all  ramps
within  the  Squirrel  Hill
Interchange,  and  new
construction  of  bridges  and
retaining  walls.  The
reconfiguration  and
rehabilitation  of  Beechwood
Boulevard,  Forward  Avenue,
and Monitor Street will include
improvements to intersection
safety  and  operations  by
adding  traffic  signals  and  a
roundabout,  considering  all
roadway users by upgrading
sidewalks,  bicycle  facilities,
and transit stops.
DATE: Thursday, February 20,

2025
PLACE: Greenfield Elementary

School
1 Alger St.,

Pittsburgh, PA 15207
TIME: 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM

For  additional  information
about the project or to provide
comments  online,  go  to
https://www.pa.gov
/agencies/penndot
/projects-near-you/district-
11-projects/squirrel-
hill-interchange-
project.html.

CONTACT INFORMATION:
Cheryl Solosky, PE
Project Manager
412-429-5056

csolosky@pa.gov
The  meeting  location  is
compliant with the Americans
with Disabilities Act (ADA). In
addition, if you or an individual
with  whom you are familiar
does  not  speak  English  as
their  primary  language  and
who has a  limited ability  to
read,  write,  speak,  or
understand English, desires to
participate in this meeting or if
you require special assistance
to attend and/or participate in
this  meeting  or  need
additional information, please
contact Cheryl Solosky, P.E. at
412-429-5056 by February 14,
2025,  to  coordinate
arrangements.


